
Mrs. Nur Albarbarawi’s Kindergarten Class​
 Welcome Letter – 2025–2026 School Year 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Welcome to a brand new school year! My name is Mrs. Nur Albarbarawi, and I am so excited to welcome 
you and your child to our Kindergarten class! This is my second year teaching Kindergarten, and I feel 
truly honored to be part of your child’s first steps in their learning journey. 

Kindergarten is a magical time full of growth, discovery, and joyful learning. In our classroom, your child 
will be nurtured, encouraged, and supported as they develop socially, emotionally, and academically. We 
will focus on early literacy, numbers, creativity, and—most importantly—kindness and cooperation. 

My goal is to create a safe, warm, and engaging environment where each child feels confident and valued. 
I believe that communication between home and school is essential, so I look forward to partnering with 
you throughout the year. Together, we can make this a wonderful and memorable experience for your 
child. 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to email me at albarbarawi.nur@gmail.com or call  
ICCI Academy at (773) 637-3755 x4. 

Let’s make this a fantastic year filled with laughter, learning, and lots of fun! 

Warm regards,​
 Mrs. Nur Albarbarawi​
 Kindergarten Teacher 

 


